
Dún Laoghaire 

Local Policing Forum 
Notice of Public Meeting 

 

Would you like to discuss local  

policing and public safety in Dún Laoghaire?  

 

A public meeting of the Dún Laoghaire Local Policing  

Forum, chaired by Inspector Tom Condon, will be held on 

Tuesday 4th September 2018 at 7.00 p.m.  

in the The Studio, dlr LexIcon, Dún Laoghaire.  

 

There will be an opportunity to raise issues and address 
questions on relevant matters to senior members of An 
Garda Siochána and Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County 

Council.  

Raise Issues. Get Feedback. All Welcome. 

 

 
Contact Scott Davis (01) 2054374 

E-Mail: sdavis@dlrcoco.ie 

mailto:dlawless@dlrcoco.ie

